Dear City Council Members,

I am writing to formally request permission to host an open air music event at Heroes Venture Arcade on
Wednesday, July 17th, from 7:00 PM to 11:00 PM.

This event will feature three family-friendly rock bands:

Green Jello (internationally known)

Trash Pandas (local favorite)

The Gof Rockerz (local favorite)

This will be Heroes Venture Arcade' 16th live show overall, but it is the first one held as an open air event—by
which I mean the garage-style doors to the building will remain open throughout the performance. However, all
performers and guests will remain inside the building, and the doors will be open only to allow for airflow and

temperature control, as our building does not have air conditioning and relies on fans and ventilation during the
summer months. Our garage doors are either fenced off or screened in.

This is an all-ages event, with the requirement that children 15 and under must be accompanied by an adult to
attend the show.

The audio or sound for this show will be at a respectful level.

As I was previously unaware that open garage doors during a live indoor performance would require special
approval, I want to ensure that all permissions are in place for this upcoming event and to establish proper
procedure for similar open-air indoor shows in the future summer months.

Being unaware of this permission this show was booked six months in advance and there have been online
ticket sales for attendance of this show.

Thank you very much for your consideration. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me directly at phone number
or your email if any further documentation or clarification is needed.

Sincerely,

Michael Cleveland

Heroes Venture Arcade

920-657-1249

heroesventurearcadei@einail.coim




